
 

 

Date: March 24, 2023 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please be informed that the school will be closed for Spring Break from Monday, 27th 

March 2023 to Friday, 7th April 2023 for FS2 to Year 13 students.  
 

Note:  Year 11 students  who  have  Cambridge  International  IGCSE  ICT  exam  on  Tuesday, 

4th April and Thursday, 6th April are required to come to school. Further details of the exam 

will be posted by the Examination Coordinator through Edunation.  
 

The Accounts and Admissions departments will remain open for parents from Monday to 

Saturday from 8:30 AM to 11:30 AM.   Office  timing  during  Fridays  is  from  8:30 AM  to 

11:00 AM. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Susan Varghese 

Acting Principal 


